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 Sunday Singing ~ April 30, 6:30pm

If you have a talent you would be willing to share with your church family on that evening, please see Mark. We would love to see 
the talent God has given you! 

Afterward we will also have a fellowship, so bring your favorite finger food to share. 

March 2023 

THE QUARTERLY 
Dear LCBC Membership and Church Family 

When we give to the Lord through this local church, all the priorities of the kingdom of God are met most effectively. These 
priorities include worship, fellowship, ministry, missions, and discipleship. While accomplishing missions and ministry all 
around the world, they are paying for staff salaries, church utilities, literature, and training materials and many more things 
that make a church function. Our giving is a blessing to every age group from bed babies to our most senior adults. We are 

also giving to ministries that reach our community from Birthright, SBTC Disaster Relief, Deep East Texas Disaster Relief, 
and our work through the Golden Triangle Baptist Network of churches.  

Our giving through the Southern Baptists of Texas state convention supports our seminaries and all other Southern Baptist agencies at a much 
higher percentage than the other Baptist state convention in Texas. As a part of the Southern Baptists of Texas state convention we have also 
been able to avoid many of the ‘woke’ policies and unbiblical agendas that are radically changing other Southern Baptist churches.  

LCBC should be thankful that the Lord has directed us to faithful biblical ministry whether the culture wants to cancel us or not. We are blessed! 

A note from… 

Mark Strebeck      David Turner        Brian Patrick 
Associate Pastor      Pastor           Youth & YSA Minister 

3274 Little Cypress Dr.   P.O. Box 2951         Office: 409-883-8905 
Orange, TX 77632  Orange, TX 77631      Fax:   409-883-7956 

 www.littlecypressbaptist.org 
Office Hours: M - Th 8:30am - 5:00pm, Fri 8:30am - 1:30pm 

Children & Music

Kids Camp ~ June 9-10 

Deadline to sign up is April 30 

This is a new opportunity for those students 
that have completed kindergarten – 3rd grade. 
The cost of this camp is 50.00. This gives our 

younger students a camp experience but is 
just a single night. 

Alpha Camp ~ June 21 – 24 

Deadline to sign up is May 14 

Open to students that have completed 
the 3rd – 6th grades. Cost this year will 
be $150.00. Look for additional infor-

mation coming soon as it is released 
from the Encampment. 

Children’s Summer Musical ~ July 17 – 21 

This open to all students that have completed the 1st – 

6th grades. We will meet each day from 9:00 – 2:00. 
Activities will include music, bible stories, games and 
more. Lunch provided each day. 

VBS 2022 ~ July 23 – 27 

Vacation Bible School will run Sunday evening – Thurs-

day evening with Family Night happening on Friday 
evening. The times each evening will be 6:00 – 8:30. 
More info to come in the coming weeks. 

Senior Adult Recognition Sunday ~ May 7 

Senior Adult Recognition Sunday is an emphasis in an acknowledgement that our God is calling and using people throughout 
their lives and does not end that call to service because of greater chronological age. “But the godly will flourish like palm trees 
and grow strong like the cedars of Lebanon. For they are transplanted to the Lord’s own house. They flourish in the courts of 
our God. Even in old age they will still produce fruit; they will remain vital and green.” (Psalm 92:12–14, NLT)  

Youth 

Young Single Adults 

YSA continues to meet the second Monday of each month and there are possibilities for growth there, too. Other local youth 
pastors and I are seeking ways that we can bring our single adults together monthly for discipleship, time of devotion, and 
fellowship. Just as we have seen the local youth ministries come together, be on prayer that we can replicate this growth 
among our local young adults.  

A note from… 

   Disciple Now weekend was a huge success this year, and I am already looking forward to next years event. As many of you 
know we had four local youth ministries involved this year and there are possibly two more joining us for next years event.  

Please be in continued pray as Disciple Now continues to grow, seeking a revival within these students. Generation Z is an 
unreached people group, and we need to be in prayer for the raising up of students who will boldly take the message of Je-
sus Christ to their peers.  

A note from… 

Student Life Camp ~ June 12-16 ~ Austin College Sherman, TX 

We have one spot available for camp, and the cost is $200.00. If there is anyone who would like to go and 
have not signed up, please let me know.  

We are having a fundraiser to help with the camp costs on May 21. More information will be coming very 
soon. 

As always, make sure you follow the LCBC Student Ministry on Facebook or Instagram @lcbcstudentministry. 




